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From: Sean Rieger <sp@riegerllc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 10:57 PM

To: Jane Hudson; Lora Hoggatt; Rone Tromble; Ken Danner; Scott Sturtz; David Riesland

Cc: Gunner Joyce; Terry Haynes (terry.haynes@smcokc.com); 'BJ Hawkins'

Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : RE: UNP

City Staff,

On behalf of the Applicant, University North Park LLC, and as regarding the Rock Creek Entertainment District, please
continue the proposed zoning and platting items for consideration to the June 2024 Planning Commission meeting.

The continuance is important as we work to align the zoning and platting with the TIF Project Plan that is now making its
way through the statutory TIF Committee.

We greatly appreciate the City’s work with us as we continue with this very important project for our community.

Thank you,

Sean Paul Rieger

BN Attorney | Architect | Broker
t : Rieger Law Group

e 136 Thompson Dr., Norman, OK 73069
R l E G E R 405.310.5274 sp@riegerllc.com

j /. www.RiegerLawGroup.com
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